Matts Memos
January 2nd – 6th, 2017
*Welcome back- Welcome back and Happy New Year! The students have done an amazing job of getting back into our routine. ( 
**Homework – A new reading log and summary, weekly comprehension, and Matts Menu came home today. Homework will be due on Friday this week. For the Matts Menu only 16 points are needed. 
*** Parent Night Reminder- This is just a reminder that our Homework and Focus Parent Involvement Night will be held Thursday January 19th. PI Night will begin promptly at 6:00. We will be discussing homework and focus tips and some other important information. I hope to see all of your wonderful selves on Thursday! ( 

****Important! Response needed – If your physical address, phone numbers, email address, etc have changed since the beginning of the year PLEASE be sure to give me the new information on the lines provided below. If your information is the same, please write SAME on the lines provided below. I appreciate your help in this matter. 

***** Tid – Bits – Please be sure the students remember to bring in a healthy snack and a fresh water bottle each day. If your children need utensils for their snack please be sure to pack those as well. We are almost half way through the year, so those water bottles, lunchboxes, snack bags, jackets, etc could stand to be re-labeled with your children’s first and last names. Also, we will continue working on basic multiplication and division timed math fact quizzes in class. We practice Mondays and Wednesdays, and the graded quiz is completed on Fridays. Don’t forget to practice these basic facts and log them on the math logs! Thanks ( 

******Spelling - It is extremely important that your children are not just memorizing the spelling words each week, but also understand the rules I teach and are able to apply them to new words.  It will also help if you discuss the new rule and examples of words with your children.  This will not only give them a better understanding of the phonics system we are using, but will help you to better understand it, also!  One indication of whether your children are just memorizing weekly words or truly understanding the rules, is if they are correctly spelling the bonus words each week.  These words always follow the rule, but are just unfamiliar words.  If your children are consistently missing the bonus words, then they are not able to apply the rule to new words, which means they are not really understanding that rule and need more review and practice at home. Try making up bonus words at home for the practice spelling test. ( I would also love to see some wonderful spellings words in their writing!! It is time to bump up that vocabulary. ( 
Spelling List
(au, augh, and aw as short “o”)
onslaught         auctioning        cautious              drawbacks        awkward
daughter           flaunting          flawlessness        withdrawn        applesauce

**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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